
 

Vision Statement for CRS Society Board Member Application: Manuel Sanchez-Felix, 
Halozyme Therapeutics 

My vision is to act as a catalyst for the integration of patient needs with scientific innovation 
within the Controlled Release Society, fostering a collaborative environment where 
academic excellence meets industry pragmatism. I am deeply committed to enhancing the 
synergy between these two realms, believing that it is essential for the continued success 
and impact of CRS. 

As I look forward to the possibility of serving as a CRS board member, my goal is to solidify 
and expand the interface between academia and industry members. My career has been 
defined by my ability to operate at the dynamic intersections of groups where cutting-edge 
science is rapidly evolving. My work at Eli Lilly and Novartis, leading preformulation groups 
at the crucial juncture of discovery and development, has honed my skills in translating 
scientific advancements into viable clinical candidates. 

I envision leveraging my experiences, such as the pivotal role I played in the formation and 
success of the Subcutaneous Drug Development & Delivery Consortium, to guide the CRS 
community towards innovative drug delivery solutions that prioritize patient comfort and 
healthcare efficiency. 

My contributions to the CRS, such as organizing committees, co-leading workshops, and 
engaging in symposiums, have been driven by my commitment to articulate the voice of the 
patient within our scientific discourse. I aim to continue this work on the board, 
emphasizing the importance of clear communication of technical problems and fostering a 
community that embraces the diversity of thought and experience. 

My dedication to Equity, Diversity, and Inclusion, as well as my support for Women in 
Science and Young Scientists, is a testament to my belief in a society that values every 
member. It is my conviction that by cultivating a diverse and inclusive community, we lay 
the foundation for groundbreaking advancements in drug delivery technologies. 

In my potential role as a CRS board member, I will strive to build on these principles, 
creating a vibrant, inclusive, and innovative society. Together, we will advance the field of 
controlled release, always with an eye on serving patients and contributing positively to the 
wider society. 

 


